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I support SB 610 and establishing the Food for All Oregonians Program within SNAP 

to expand nutrition assistance for Oregonians.  Such an important thing to do that 

affects the lives of children and families. Anything we can do to expand food access 

is beneficial for everyone in our community.  

 


